
From: Jane & Phil HUNT <  
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 1:33 PM 
To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Orv taskforce 

 

I know there is a lot of concerns about travelling through Lindsay. My concern is allowing side x 

sides on the rail trails. I'm disabled & have a side x side to get around on in the outdoors. I can't 

use a atv very well, but my side x side is easy to get in &  go. I would like to see access to the 

rail trail to go to ken reid park or up to the Kinmount & Haliburton area. 

If I remember correctly, the trail was given to all the people in the regionq. I have lived here for 

over 60 years & paid taxes for over 35 years. I would like to think that if dirt bikes are allowed 

on it, why can't my Kabota side x side go on it. It only goes 25 mph top speed. I currently walk 

my dog on the trail south of Fenelon & have no problems with utvs. Snowmobiles are a different 

thing. They fly down the trails at very high speeds. It dangerous to walk dog in winter in some 

areas.  

Thanks for listening. 

Phil Hunt 

Cameron 
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